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Dear Sian
 
Please find below comments on behalf of ScottishPower Renewables (SPR) in relation to documents
submitted by the Applicant at Deadline 4 in respect of the A30 Chiverton Cross to Carland Cross
DCO.
 

1.     SPR welcomes the updates made to Sheet 8 of the Works Plans (Document reference
2.4(C)) to reflect design changes agreed with SPR.  SPR notes that the updated Sheet 8
corrects the tie-in error with the wind farm access road and now shows the roundabout over-
run and the lay-by facility with two new labels added for Work No 5(a) and Work No. 5(p). 
 

2.     SPR also welcomes the update in Schedule 1 of the DCO (Document reference 3.1(D)) to the
description of Work No. 5(a) and the addition of Work No. 5(p).
 

3.     SPR would however request that the labelling on Sheet 8 of the Works Plans for Work No.
5(a) or alternatively the description of Work No. 5(a) itself within the DCO makes it clear that
the layby from the existing A30 to the new roundabout forms part of Work No. 5(a).
 

4.     SPR notes that Sheet 3 of the updated Works Plans does not show the over-run area across
the northern roundabout of the new Chybucca junction as agreed between the Applicant and
SPR and SPR would request that this is shown on Sheet 3 of the Works Plans.
 

Please do not hesitate to contact me should you require any further information.
 
Kind regards
 
Gerry

       
        Gerry Gibson
        Construction Project Manager
        ScottishPower Renewables
        320 St. Vincent Street, Glasgow, G2 5AD
 
        Tel:     +44 (0) 141 614 3059
        Mob:  +
        gerry.gibson@ScottishPower.com

P  Before printing this message, make sure it's necessary.

             The environment is in our hands
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If you have received this message in error, please notify the sender and 
immediately delete this message and any attachment hereto and/or copy 
hereof, as such message contains confidential information intended solely 
for the individual or entity to whom it is addressed. The use or 
disclosure of such information to third parties is prohibited by law and 
may give rise to civil or criminal liability.

The views presented in this message are solely those of the author(s) and 
do not necessarily represent the opinion of Scottish Power, Ltd. or any 
company of its group. Neither Scottish Power Ltd. nor any company of its 
group guarantees the integrity, security or proper receipt of this 
message. Likewise, neither Scottish Power Ltd. nor any company of its 
group accepts any liability whatsoever for any possible damages arising 
from, or in connection with, data interception, software viruses or 
manipulation by third parties.
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